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AUS Related 

● Departments are incredibly active with a robust amount of events! If you are in one of our 
departments, be sure to read their listserv to see all of their events. 

● AUS Council met on October 16th and passed the 2019-2020 Budget entitled “​A Modest 
Proposal​”. The History and Religious Studies Departments also adopted new logos that 
are compliant with AUS Regulations. 

● Preparing for Graduate and Professional Schools Fair 2019 on November 6th, 2019. 
● We are looking to improve the Laptop Lending Program. 
● SNAX is open, as is the AUS Essay Centre. 
● You can connect with the AUS on Instagram using @ausmcgill or liking us on Facebook. 

 
 
 

Personal 
● Office Hours on Thursdays from 9:00 am to 11:00 am in the AUS Office, which is 

adjacent to the former AUS Lounge. 
● Sitting on the SSMU Finance and Governance Reform Committees, along with the AUS 

Library Partnership Committee and the Faculty of Arts Committee. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Andrew Chase 
Arts Representatives to SSMU 
 
artsrep2@ssmu.ca  
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